
Clyde – are learning about money this term, identifying coins. The class topic is minibeasts and the class are 

working on blending cvc words. 

Lomond – have been learning all about different animals under the sea as part of their topic. In science they 

have been learning about weather and sinking and floating. In literacy the class are learning about procedural 

writing and practising reading skills daily. In numeracy the focus is fractions and counting forwards and 

backwards in 10s.  

Nevis  – have been participating in Clyde in the Classroom. They are really enjoying learning all about Brown 

Trout.    They have also been developing creativity and research skills surrounding their space and solar system 

topic.                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Thistle -   enjoyed visiting The Science Centre to learn about Clyde in the Classroom. Now they are following 

the progress of the brown trout eggs which have just hatched! The children are working hard to develop their 

growth mindset. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

                                         

 

As always if you 

require any further 

information please 

do not hesitate  to 

contact Mrs Blair 

(Principal Teacher) 

on :                                 

0141 883 8367                                      

 

We are so fortunate to have been 
offered reading therapy sessions 
with John and his new Therapet, 
Culbin. 
John and Culbin will be working with 

many children over the next few 

months. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

The school will close for  

the Spring Break on:  

Thursday  28th  March  at 2:30pm  

and will re-open on 

Monday 15th  April.  
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Head Lice                                                       

Head lice are a common problem;                                     

however schools                                                                 

now do not use                                                                 

‘alert’ letters.                                                                               

It is parents’ responsibility to check their child’s 

hair regularly.   We have devised an 

information leaflet for parents which can be 

located from the school office.   

 

Parents’ Night - Wednesday 

28th  February   

Our Parents’ Meetings are taking place 

on Wednesday 28th   February. Class 

Teachers  look forward to speaking with  

you during your  appointment. Please 

contact Mrs Blair if the time you have 

been allocated is not suitable. 
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